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Announcement

Janice Munroe has recently
resigned as CSHP President-

Elect because of plans to relo-
cate from Winnipeg to
Vancouver. Although this was
a difficult decision, Janice felt
that under the circumstances
she would be unable to devote
the significant time and energy
necessary to fulfill her CSHP
responsibilities.

Janice has served the Society in a number of
capacities at the branch and national levels for more
than 10 years, including, most recently, the positions
of Director of Finance and President-Elect. On behalf

of the membership, CSHP Council would like to
express sincere thanks and appreciation for all the
work that Janice has done for the Society.

Janice’s positive approach and team spirit have been
a great influence on Council and on all of the CSHP 
members with whom she has interacted.  

Janice’s goal as President-Elect and subsequently
President was to continue our work as we strive to ful-
fill the CSHP Vision and the needs of our members.
Although she is unable to complete her term on the
CSHP Executive, she intends to re-enter CSHP activi-
ties at the national level once established in British
Columbia. CSHP would like to extend, once again, our
warmest thanks and best wishes to Janice.

Call for Resolutions
The deadline for receipt of resolutions to be presented at the 53rd Annual General

Meeting of CSHP is June 23, 2000. Information about the purpose of resolutions and

guidelines for their style are available from the CSHP Office. Resolutions should be sub-

mitted to:

Kelly Babcock
Chair, Resolutions Committee

Canadian Society of Hospital Pharmacists
1145 Hunt Club Road, Suite 350 

Ottawa ON  K1V 0Y3

Fax: 613.736.5660

With thanks to Janice Munroe


